PETER SHUMLIN

Governor

State of Vermont

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

August 11,2016

Margaret Murray
150 Elm Street
Montpelier, VT 05602

Dear Ms. Murray,

I am writing in response to your request dated August 5, 2016, Please be aware that the
Governor’s Office is not the legal custodian of the records you seek. However, you may wish to
follow up with the Agency of Commerce and Community Development, Department of Housing
and Community Development. A list of the contact information for their staff is available at:
http://aced. vermont.gov/about _us/staff#Historic

We hope the above information is helpful to you.

Sincerely,

Sarah London
Counsel to the Governor
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